
  

   
     

  

      

                    
  

 
   

 
                      

                    
       

 
               

                  
             
                

                
             

     
                

     
     

 
   

 
 

 
 

                     
                 

                   
                     

                    
               

             

Farrell, Jennifer (OASAS) 

From: David E. Godfrey <David.Godfrey@niagaracounty.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 12:04 PM 
To: Farrell, Jennifer (OASAS) 
Cc: amccaffrey@enhs.org 
Subject: Behavioral Health Services Council on June 16th. 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or 
unexpected emails. 

Hi Jennifer, 

My name is David Godfrey and I am a Niagara County Legislator. I am Vice Chair of Public Safety for the 
County and Chairman of Admin & Finance. I would like to be registered to attend and speak at the 
Behavioral Health Services Council on June 16th. 

I will be presenting the following points: 
 As the Vice Chair of Public Safety for Niagara County, I am very concerned about the potential 

impact on the Eastern Niagara Hospital Emergency Department. The opening of Recovery 
Center of Niagara is likely to have an adverse effect on the ENH Emergency Department, which 
will negatively impact on the health of the entire population on the eastern end of Niagara 
County. The premature closure of the Emergency Department will make an already challenging 
EMS environment dramatically worse. 

 I would like to speak from the county perspective and the subsequent impact on emergency 
services and volunteer ambulance service. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Dave Godfrey 

Notice: This electronic transmission is intended for the sole use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and 
may contain confidential, privileged or otherwise legally protected information. If you are not the intended recipient, or 
if you believe you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, disclosure, copying, distribution, 
or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this information, is strictly prohibited. Niagara County is not 
responsible for the content of any external hyperlink referenced in this email or any email. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS 
TRANSMISSION IN ERROR, PLEASE NOTIFY THE SENDER IMMEDIATELY BY EMAIL AND DELETE THE ORIGINAL MESSAGE 
ALONG WITH ANY PAPER OR ELECTRONIC COPIES. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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